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Your Message Good afternoon. I just read that your office is about to have hearings on the 
sale of LBCBS to a for profit company. We, my wife and I, have been 
customers of Vantage Healthcare for many years. When they were sold to 
Blue Cross Blue Shield of Louisiana, we felt abandoned because the 
services and medical co-pays that we were guaranteed by Vantage changed, 
and in some cases, meds my wife is on were no longer covered, available or 
the copay went to $100 for the same perscription that formerly cost nothing. 
Now, they are changing to another company if you approve the sale. We feel  
 



lime we are being abandoned again, FOR MONEY. If this sale is approved, 
we believe we should be allowed to find another provider for our insurance 
needs. The Office of Insurance Commissioner of Louisiana is broken and has 
been for many years, and needs to be investigated for corruption. There's an 
old military daying, "if it ain't broke, don't fix it." Vantage wasn't broken, yet it 
was allowed to "be fixed." And, now you're going to try to "fix it again." 
LEAVE IT ONE AND NOT ALLOW THIS SALE' Thank you for your time and 
consideration. Dr. Michael Fluitt 
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